
 

 

St. Anne’s Primary School 

 
Dear Parent 

 

P3 will be going swimming from Wednesday 20th April. 

 

If your child is not yet capable of drying and dressing themselves could 

you please practice with them at bath time. 

 

Please fill in the attached reply slip and return to Mr Duffin as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

H Duffin  

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

St. Anne’s Primary School  

 

 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission/do not give permission* for my child to go to the 

swimming pool. 

 

*please delete as appropriate 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 


